
 

 

 

Subject: Online Classes 

Nursery - V 

SPS/ 855 /2024                 7th January, 2024 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Reference to DOE circular no.PS/DE/2024/24 dated 7.01.2024, in view of the prevailing cold 

wave, online classes will be held for Classes Nursery to V from Monday, 8th January 2024 until 

Friday, 12th January 2024. The detailed schedule and joining links will be shared by the Class 

Teachers in the class groups.  

 

*Please Note Remedial/Bridge classes will continue in the school between 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 

for the students who have been informed by their respective class teachers. 

 

Regards 

 

 
Priyanka Barara 
Principal 
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